On November 9th this year, a unique celebration is going to take place at the Fairmont Hotel in San Francisco: a gala reception in commemoration of the founding of the Polish Society of California, the first Polish American organization in California. 
The Polish Society of California was formed in 1863 because “what united the Poles in San Francisco in 1863 (and what kept them together subsequently) was their wish to see Poland free and independent country” (The Polish Society of California Commemorative Booklet, 2013). 
It should be reminded that 81 years later, the restoration of Poland after the war as a truly free and democratic country was again a primary concern of Polish Americans.  In May 1944, more than 2,600 delegates from 26 states representing Polish Americans from all walks of life and organized in thousands of smaller and bigger congregations came together at a convention in Buffalo, NY, and declared:

 “we wish to come to the assistance of the Polish nation… we want to help a democratic Poland, …  we recognize the necessity of creating a central organization to defend the interests of American Polonia in all its areas of concern and thus we proclaim unanimously the calling of the Polish American Congress..”  
This act represented most expressively nothing less than the realization, only this time nationwide, of the original aim of the Polish Society of California - uniting the Polish American community for action on behalf of Poland’s independence. 

Ever since then, the Polish American Congress (PAC) has served Polonia and the Poland’s cause with utter dedication. Including virtually every significant Polonian organization, secular and religious, the PAC became the authoritative representative of Polonia. Over the years, it has always been a leading force in bringing domestic and international issues of special interest to the Polonia to public attention and that of the U.S. Government, and is widely recognized as the official voice of the Polish American ethnic group, representing its broad interests, and speaking for its aspirations.


The PAC California-Arizona Division was founded in 1944 as the first state PAC division and 45 years ago in 1968 the PAC Northern California Division was formed.


The values and aims of the Polish American Congress, Northern California Division established in San Francisco where the Polish Society of California came into being 105 years earlier, are rooted in the legacy of the Polish Society of California as its predecessor.

We, at the Polish American Congress, Northern California Division, are the spiritual heirs apparent to the Polish Society of California - together with a variety of all Polonia organizations in the Northern California. That is why this celebration should unite us all again.
If you want to continue this march across the generations of Polish Americans active for the common good as they have been for the past 150 years, please join us in keeping a succession of goodwill and solidarity alive. We and you are next in line! Join us, we are waiting for you!
